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Dear rising 4th grade students,  

We love reading at St. Ambrose! All our students are asked to continue to read over the 

summer, you will need to read the following 2 books: 

 -The Mouse and the Motorcycle by Beverly Cleary 

 - The Secret School by Avi 

There is a different requirement for each book. Please follow the directions on each 

worksheet. You are required to have these done by the time school starts. They will be 

collected and graded the first week of school in August. 

If you would like to earn a dress down day in the fall, you will need to read a total of 5 or more 

books this summer. The total will include the 2 required books from above. Use the reading 

log attached to record all books read. This will be collected as well. 

Below is a list of other books that may be read in addition to the 2 required selections for a 

total of 5 books. You do not have to read from the list below, but you can use it for ideas. 

      Have a wonderful summer and remember to read, 

        Jennifer Charest, 4th Grade 
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Suggestions for Reading: 

 -Trumpet of the Swan by E.B. White 

 -Stuart Little by E.B. White 

 -Stone Fox by John Gardiner 

 -Funny Frank by Dick King-Smith 

 -Black Stallion by Walter Farley 

 -Boxcar Children series 

 -The Indian in the Cupboard by Lynne Reid Banks 

 -Poppy by Avi 

 -George’s Marvelous Medicine by Roald Dahl 

 -Wings of Fire by Tui T Sutherland 

 -The Phantom Tollbooth by Norton Juster 

 -Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland by Lewis Carroll 

 -Percy Jackson series by Rick Riordan 

 -Little House on the Prairie by Laura Ingalls Wilder 

 -The Mouse with the Question Mark Tail by Richard Peck 

 


